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Wilson, Tabatha

From: Fuller, Kim
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 5:09 PM
To: Wilson, Tabatha
Subject: FW: EPA Request for Time Frame Extension to Review Revised Draft Act 954 Permits
Attachments: EPA Rqst for Extension to Rvw Rvsd Act 954 Permits 12-11-13.pdf

Tabatha, 
 
Please save the attached letter under each of the following permits on the website and Zylab.  Thanks! 
 

Permit 
Number Facility Name 

AR0000388  Entergy Arkansas, Inc. - Ritchie Plant 

AR0000647  Lion Oil Company - El Dorado Refinery 

AR0000752  El Dorado Chemical Company 

AR0001171  Great Lakes Chemical Corporation - Central Plant 

AR0002968  Domtar A.W. LLC - Ashdown Mill 

AR0036498  Benton Utilities - Wastewater Treatment Plant 

AR0043427  Warren Water and Sewer 

AR0049425  
Associated Electric Cooperative, Inc. - Dell Power Plant 
(Permit will be finalized upon EPA approval.) 

AR0022250  City of Dermott - South Pond 

AR0000680  Great Lakes Chemical Corporation - South Plant 

AR0046639  Benton County Stone Company, Inc. 

AR0048356  Tyson Foods, Inc. - River Valley Animal Foods 

AR0034371 City of Portland (Minor City) 

AR0050857 City of Garland (Minor City) 
 
 
 
Kimberly A. Fuller, P.E. 
NPDES Engineer Supervisor 
ADEQ, Water Division 
Phone: (501) 682-0643 
 

From: Shafii, Mo  
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 4:40 PM 
To: Fuller, Kim 
Subject: FW: EPA Request for Time Frame Extension to Review Revised Draft Act 954 Permits 
 
Please ask staff to save this letter for each of 14 permits. 
 

From: Tillman, Michael [mailto:Tillman.Michael@epa.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 4:16 PM 
To: Shafii, Mo 
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Cc: Bailey, John; Fuller, Kim; Kaspar, Paul; Ryland, Renea 
Subject: EPA Request for Time Frame Extension to Review Revised Draft Act 954 Permits 
 
Good afternoon Mo, 
 
We are forwarding the above letter to request a time frame extension for the review of the Act 954 
permits.  Due to a number of factors and time constraints, we feel this is absolutely necessary.  I will be out of 
the office for the remainder of the week.  If you have any issues with our request, please give Paul a call at 214-
665-7459.  Thanks and have a good weekend.  
 
Mike Tillman (6WQ-PO) 
Arkansas - State NPDES Coord. 
U.S. EPA Region 6 
1445 Ross Ave. 
Dallas, TX 75202 
phn. 214-665-7531 
 
Confidentiality Warning:  
This e-mail may be privileged and/or confidential, and the sender does not waive any related rights and obligations. It is 
intended for the named recipient(s) only. Any distribution, use or copying of this e-mail or the information it contains by 
other than an intended recipient is unauthorized. If you received this e-mail in error, please advise me (by return e-mail or 
otherwise) immediately and do not duplicate it or disclose its contents to anyone. 

 




